Sapphire Beach 215*
Ideally situated on the fabulous Dover Beach and enjoying
stunning sea views, Sapphire Beach 215 is within walking
distance of the many amenities and restaurants located in St.
Lawrence Gap. Facilities include two swimming pools, fitness
centre and a large storage locker. This luxury apartment is
located on the third level, and features an open plan living,
dining, kitchen area, leading onto the balcony with stunning
views of the pools, beach and Caribbean Sea. The master
bedroom and second bedrooms are en-suite with large walk-in
closets. The master has direct access to the balcony and the
stunning beach views. This unit is beautifully furnished and
fully equipped.
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Haylie
Ridge*

Brae,

Rendezvous

This executive 3 bedroom, 3 bathroom condo is located in the
lovely gated community of Haylie Brae, Rendezvous Ridge,
Christ Church, and is being offered for long-term rental with
the appliances only.
The property features an open plan living and dining area, a
fully equipped kitchen complete with the appliances, a
spacious breakfast bar, and a laundry area with a stackable
washer/dryer.
There is also a covered patio, a large communal infinity pool
and deck, and elevator, back-up generator and water supply, an
electric front gate and 2 dedicated parking spots.
Haylie Brae is also just a short drive to numerous South Coast
amenities and beautiful beaches, including the Rockley 9-hole
golf course.

